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I agree with PA City Council, Clallam County Commissioners and PABA in wanting a complete
(level 5) cleanup of the Rayonier site. 

As a new resident of Port Angeles I have been saddened to learn about the environmental state of
the waterfront. We moved here to enjoy the clean cool air, and the natural beauty of the mountains
and sea. I am encouraged by this effort of the community to do something about the mess that was
made, by this plant and others, before the consequences were fully understood.


